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SC

HonTony Windsor MP.

Dear Mr Windsor, I understand [CEO Richard Pratt deceased] Vise board offered
the government of the day all the pipe necessary free of charge to pipe the
monsoon rain water from the tropics south where it would used for agriculture
purposes!!! however the offer was not taken.

May be you could rekindle this plan and also have a look at what options the
committee from the big rivers study NSW "Clarence River" came up with.

Of corse a project this size to harvest water will provide what the world
needs most "FOOD" the cost of the project is irrelevant considering the long
term benefits like Jobs, export dollars from the produce,

Just a thought kind regards Warren Wood PO Box 93 Jamberoo 2533.

PS if you need to have information re Big Rivers I believe there was a
feasibility report.



